Public Testimony for State of Delaware Health Plan Task Force Wednesday, December 2, 2015 DelTech Terry Campus, Dover, DE 19904

Public testimony for the State Employees Health Plan Task Force was held on Wednesday, December 2, 2015.

Meeting convened for the purpose of allowing employees, retirees, vendors and other interested parties to provide public testimony. A sign in sheet was provided and attendees who wished to provide public testimony were asked to sign in.

The meeting began with a brief overview of the work completed to date by the State Employees Health Plan Task Force. Following the overview, public testimony was recorded and provided by the following individuals for the purposes of sharing with the State Employees Health Plan Task Force.

Speaker's name and organization shown below:

Ms. Carol Warren, OMB, PHRST

Mr. Paul Domanski, Spouse of a Vo-Tech Employee

Mr. Roger Roy, Retiree

Mr. Jim Spencer, DelDOT

Mr. Mark DeVore, OMB

Ms. Jane LaneDelTech, Benefits

Ms. Marian Coker, DOS

Ms. Paula Roy, Public

Following conclusion of the public testimony it was reiterated that information pertaining to the State Employees Health Plan Task Force is available at www.ben.omb.delaware.gov/hptf.

Comments provided by the public are provided to the members of the Task Force for consideration.

Respectfully submitted,

Lisa Porter Executive Secretary Statewide Benefits Office, OMB